From: <u>fred b. hicks</u>
To: <u>Werlein, Ann</u>

Subject: Planning for Judge Hebert"s March 21-22 Washington DC Trip

Date: Friday, February 03, 2017 1:13:06 PM

Ann.

Planning is already in full swing for Judge Hebert's trip to Washington DC on March 21-22. While it is too early to have specific times for meetings I can confirm that we will be seeing the following Members and staffs on Capitol Hill and in national associations. The issues to be discussed in our meeting include:

- Restoring Federal assistance for the County's bus system.
- Advocating for the newly authorized Brazos River Erosion Management [BREM] project.
- Support and updates for HUD flood relief funding which Fort Bend County qualifies for.
- Educating Texas Congressional Delegation with regard to County concerns over the reauthorization of the National Flood Insurance Program.

Our meetings will include Members and staff from the offices of:

- --Senator Cornyn
- --Senator Cruz
- --Congressman Olson
- -- Congressman Al Green
- -- Congressman Babin
- --Senate Committee on Banking and Finance
- --House Committee on Trans; potation and Infrastructure
- --National Association of Counties

FYI.

Fred